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IWMA held Seminar on Fire Protection with Water 

Mist in Munich, Germany  

 

Hamburg, 25th November 2015. On 24th November 2015 the International 

Water Mist Association (IWMA) held a seminar on fire protection with 

water mist. IWMA had invited 35 delegates – planers, architects, building 

engineers etc. – to Munich to attend this event. The programme was rich in 

variety. Speakers included representatives from manufacturers, approval 

bodies, fire research institutes and insurance companies.  

Bettina McDowell, IWMA Association Secretary, says: “People from many 

different areas attended the seminar. And they met with speakers from 

many different fields. That made this one-day event so informative.”  

Alongside the seminar IWMA had organized an exhibition. During the 

breaks the delegates had the chance to look at products, brochures 

showing projects and to ask more detailed questions.  

The next IWMA seminar will take place on 8th March 2016. Venue will be 

BRE in Watford near London, UK. FIA and BAFSA have joined in to organize 

this event.  
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